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Literacy 

Reading 

• We are reading a whole class novel ‘The Final Year’ by Matt Goodfellow, which is 
written in verse. We will be completing a range of before, during and after activities 
to develop reading skills and comprehension skills. We will also be using the 
emotional experiences discussed to assist us in preparing for High School. 

• There will be opportunities for children to select texts for personal reading in class, 
from the school library and at home 

• We will continue to develop understanding of definitions and spelling of unfamiliar 
vocabulary from weekly spelling words and a variety of texts 

• Develop a variety of question and answer techniques to show understanding of texts 
read 

 Writing  

• We will be focusing on using punctuation and grammar correctly in all pieces of 
writing 

• We will be developing skills in checking our spelling by using technology for spell 
checks.  

• We will continue to develop proof reading of writing, checking for and correcting 
mistakes – grammar and spelling. 

Talking and Listening 

• Continue to develop ability to ask and answer literal and inferential questions 
appropriately 

• Devise own questions appropriate to subject area 

• Respect the contribution of other children during discussions 
 

 

 

Numeracy 

• Children will be identifying and describing angles, by name and size 

• They will be measuring and drawing angles accurately, using a protractor 

• Children will be learning to use directional compass points 

• We will be interpreting data from a variety of different displays. 

 

  



 

Religious Education 

Our focus will be on Confirmation preparation and on organising our Leaver’s mass. 

 

Social Subjects/Interdisciplinary learning 

We are learning about People, Place and environment and linking this with numeracy and 
maths, in particular reading and interpreting maps. 

 

Health & Wellbeing 

Children will be learning about changes that will take place in their bodies during puberty 
and the importance of personal hygiene. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. I look forward to our busy and exciting last term of 
2024/25. 

Mrs Richford 


